Vivian and Barry Branin
P.O. Box 540
Morro Bay, CA 93442

January 28, 2009

Mr. Mark Hutchinson
Environmental Programs Manager
San Luis Obispo County Department of Public Works

Subject: Los Osos Wastewater Project — Los Osos Valley locations.

Our letter is regarding the Los Osos Wastewater Project (LOWO) draft Environmental Impact Report (DEIR).
We agree with the recommend preferred site for the LOWP on the Tonini property for the following reasons;
Site is large enough for the present and future needs.

Site is away from Warden Lake and the tributaries of the Morro Bay Estuary.

Site will have a lesser impact on the wildlife that live around Warden Lake.

Property is available from a willing seller.
Access is excellent via Turri Road.
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As a further note we own the 400 plus acres just west of, and adjacent to, the Tonini property. None of our
property is for sale and we will strongly object to the taking of any of it by Eminent Domain procedures.

Sincerely,

Vivian and Barry Branin



